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Brian Stein 

	The EM Radiation Research Trust
c/o Chetwode House

Leicester Road

Melton Mobray

Leicestershire

LE13 1GA
	Please Quote: A11-167676/JN
7 November 2011 


Dear Mr Stein 
Your advertising
Thank you for your response to the Draft Recommendation and the additional evidence you have supplied. 

We have made some changes to the content of the Draft Recommendation to better reflect the information you have supplied.  However, we are still of the opinion that a consumer who reads the ad would interpret the headline as a claim of medical consensus of a direct link between mobile phone storage (in a trouser pocket) and fertility and as such consider it to be a problem under the Code because the evidence presented does not show such a consensus and this is partly underlined by the current HPA position (although we understand you disagree with its position).  This understanding of the headline is a matter of interpretation and the ASA Council may well agree with you and this is something that they will consider when making a decision in this case.

The changes we have made include:
1. A more accurate summary of the type of evidence presented.

2. The removal of references to trials which address carcinogenicity (as they are not directly relevant, when considered separately to the claim in the ad). 
3. A removal of the statement that the results of all of the trials (or studies or articles etc) were not statistically significant. 

4. Removal of statement about the effects on ‘male genitalia’  in general.

5. Inclusion of your statement about warning on mobile phone manufacturer’s manual (please note we cannot name the manufacturer as they do not have the right of reply).

6. An acknowledgement of what EM Radiation had intended by the claim in the ad. 

7. the Action point has changed slightly. 

As we have made some significant changes to the Draft Recommendation, you are invited to comment on the factual accuracy.  Please respond by 14 November.  After this time, if no further significant changes are made, we will invite the ASA Council to discuss the case. 

We look forward to receiving any further comment by 14 November. 
Yours sincerely

Janet Newell

Investigations Executive
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